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29 C.F.R.§ 3.7

Applications for the approval of the Secretary of Labor.

Any application for the making of payroll deductions under § 3.6 must comply with the requirements prescribed
in the following paragraphs of this section:

(a) The application must be in writing and addressed to the Secretary of Labor. The application must be
submitted by email to dbadeductions@dol.gov, by mail to the United States Department of Labor, Wage and
Hour Division, Director, Division of Government Contracts Enforcement, 200 Constitution Ave., NW, Room
S-3502, Washington, DC 20210, or by any other means normally assuring delivery.
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